
Wishing you and your family a

Mala schools rated second in Varanasi District

It is with great pride that we announce our second position among 396 schools in Varanasi District, and our
commendable standing at 190th place in Uttar Pradesh State, out of 27,627 schools.  The results come from our
affiliation to the Uttar Pradesh Education Board.
 
Receiving recognition from external agencies is always gratifying, as it provides valuable insights into the impact
of our efforts, particularly in the context of our work for underprivileged children.
 
The evaluation was based on six key parameters.   Project Mala excelled in a number of aspects, notably we
achieved the highest scores in areas such as exam results, facilities provided to children, infrastructure and the
student/teacher ratio. It is noteworthy that our lower scores in the number of children and classrooms are
circumstances beyond our control, given our charitable status and limited resources.
 
There were six parameters for scoring and Project Mala’s scores are.  



We extend our sincere gratitude to all our supporters, dedicated teachers, and, most importantly, our students.   It is
their collective efforts that have propelled us to such a commendable position.  Thank you for making this achievement
possible.

 
All the Project Mala team wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

If you know anyone who you think might be interested in this newsletter, please forward it on.
 
Project Mala
01904 341004
mail@projectmala.org
www.projectmala.org
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